
Marta Weldon 
3125 N. Mistwood Ln. 
Appleton, WI 54914

December 4, 2020

The Honorable Brian Hagedorn 
Office of Justices
Supreme Court for the State of Wisconsin 
16 East State Capitol 
PO Box 1688 
Madison, WI 53701-1688

Dear Justice Hagedorn:

I'm grateful to you.

I'm grateful that, despite harsh political backlash from Wisconsin conservatives, you are 
able to make decisions outside of the Republican agenda to dismantle Wisconsin's 
certification of the election.

Thank you for using reason and choosing to hold steady with "time-tested judicial 
norms" by actually following the law.

In appreciation, ,,


